
From: 	 Hamayasu, Toru 
To: 	 'Leslie.Rogers©dot.goV  
Sent: 	 3/5/2010 11:44:31 AM 
Subject: 	 NTP No.1A 

Leslie, 

I would appreciate if you can call me about our Feb 8 note to you informing our intent to issue NTP 1A on Feb 22. Obviously, we 
did not. I asked Peter if we can have his verbal response when I visited him last week because we were at the end of the NTP 1 
period as of March 1. Peter asked me to wait because he was not aware of the issue and assured me that we would hear 
soon. I pushed and told him that we would in a claim situation starting March 1. Peter said he understood that. 

I did not hear from Peter early this week so I called Susan Borinsky and learned that the letter was sent to you for signature. I 
still haven't heard from you. 

Kiewit has sent us a notice of change (RFC) regarding the next NTP. 

Leslie, I have to issue NTP 1A and I intend to do that on Monday, March 8, to minimize our risk of being in a claim. Confidentially 
(because we don't want Kiewit to learn this), our engineers who had been on the other side estimate the potential claim value 
could be between $100k to 200k per week. 

I would appreciate your reaction. 

Toru 

AR00115637 


